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Activities for families with babies and small children will also be organised 
indoors at playgrounds and family houses from 13 September 
 
Instructed group activities for families with babies and small children have been 
organised as outdoor activities at playgrounds since 1 September 2021. Family house 
activities have not been organised. 

 

 From 13 September 2021, open early childhood education group activities for 
families with babies and small children will also be organised indoors at 
playgrounds and family houses. You must register in advance for the groups, 
and the number of participants will be limited if necessary. You can find the 
guidelines for registration on the playground or family house website or you 
can get them by phone. 

.  

 Toilets and handwashing facilities are available. The indoor areas of 
playgrounds and family houses are reserved for group activities only: clubs, 
activities for families with babies and small children, and after-school activities 
for schoolchildren.  

 

 Children and families can use the outdoor areas, fixed play equipment and 
yard toys at playgrounds.  

 

 The activities follow the current coronavirus guidelines, and the staff provides 
guidance in health safety. We recommend you to wear a facemask indoors. 

 
Please only come to the playground and family house if you are healthy, and follow 
the safety and hygiene signs. Wear a facemask as recommended, keep a safe 
distance and wash your hands.  
 
The outdoor areas of playgrounds offer many activities, including changing play 
equipment and themes. The child and accompanying adult can play together safely. 
Please keep a safe distance from others when playing. 
 
More information: 
www.hel.fi/playgrounds  
 
 
Welcome to the playground! 

http://www.hel.fi/playgrounds

